
WOODSTOCK CANNABIS COMMISSION 
Thursday, March 31, 2022 

7:00 pm 
Zoom Meeting 

Meeting Minutes 

Draft minutes are subject to approval 

Members Present: Tory Littlefield, Lisa Lawlor, Frank Horneck, Devon Kurtz, Phil Robertson 
Members Absent: Seton McIlroy 
Other Attendees: Mary Riley, Patricia Eames, Tom Meyerhoff, Cynthia Volk 

I. CALL TO ORDER  7:02 pm 

II. TOWN AND VILLAGE VOTE 

While the Town has voted to approve cannabis dispensaries, the Village voted against it. 
This means that cannabis dispensaries may be located only in the portion of the Town of 
Woodstock outside the central Village area.  

III. ESTABLISHMENT OF A LOCAL CANNABIS CONTROL COMMISSION 

The decision whether to establish a Local Cannabis Control Commission is pending 
direction from the Vermont Cannabis Control Board. It has not been determined when 
this direction will be received.  

One question is whether there should be a separate Local Cannabis Control Commission 
or whether the Town Trustees should serve this function.  This could be determined by 
how much discretion will be given to towns vs. directives from the Vermont Cannabis 
Control Board. 

IV. STATE LICENSING OF CANNABIS RETAILERS 

Applications to the State for prequalification of cannabis retailers have been submitted. 
Licenses will be issued starting in October. Applications have been submitted for cannabis 
retailers to be located in Woodstock. 

V. NEXT MEETING OF THE CANNABIS COMMISSION  

The next meeting will be after receiving additional direction from the Vermont Cannabis 
Control Board. 

VI. ADJOURMENT 

Motion by Tory to adjourn meeting at 7:30 pm. 
Seconded by Lisa 


